


Watershed Education at Grizzly Creek State Park


By Sal Steinberg, Watershed Science in the Schools Project
On May 20th,   students from Cuddeback Elementary School in grades 4th – 8th celebrated the 
culmination of the 2010-2011 Science in the Schools Project with an environmental field trip to 
Grizzly Creek State Park.  Students were instructed to become scientists for the day and to use their 
keen powers of  observation for scientific study.  The students agreed to become Salmon Keepers 
and to work in the future to help maintain  and revitalize the important salmon migration.  
Eight educational stations were established inside the park and on the river. These included Art 
with  Michael Guerriero, the Redwood Forest with Pat Boyle,  Macroinvertebrates with  Maggie 

Groff , Turbidity with Paul Trichilo and Jim Rizza, Geology with Dave Heaton,  Riparian Zones with
 Ethan Bertz and Samantha Kannry, salmon  dissection with Isaac Mikus, and The World of Water
 with Sal Steinberg.  Students spent 25-30 minutes at each science center. 
Special thanks to Humboldt Redwoods Company and Kate Sullivan for providing Chinook and 
trout  from their facility in Scotia. Most people haven’t visited the Salmon Center and would marvel 
at the salmon tanks and ecosystems on display. At their world class facility for salmon, they freeze 
fish that  die for later educational use.  The students were surprised when dissecting the Chinook to 
find that she was full of eggs. Thanks again for the experience!
After a year of studying salmon and the redwood ecosystem in the classroom, and from living in a watershed, these Cuddeback students had a good sense of knowledge and a keen sense of awareness for their back yard environment along the Van Duzen River. Teachers and presenters both commented on the high level of understanding by students to questions in the field.  This next generation is so important to protect and preserve our valuable resources. Kudos to the Kids!

What a wonderful day of sunshine in the Redwoods. The Grizzly Creek staff was very welcoming, providing a beautiful space to learn, and even some firewood for early morning warmth. Recently, there has been discussion of closing this park.  This field trip shows how beneficial Grizzly Creek is to the life of the community, and to the salmon population. People are encouraged to write to their legislators and to become vocal about keeping Grizzly Creek open for everyone to enjoy.
[image: image1.png]



